Docket No. 50-409

Dairyland Power Cooperative

ATTN: Mr. F. W. Linder
General Manager

2615 East Avenue ~ South

LaCrosse, WI 54601

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 23, 1981, inforaing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the nmoncompliance which we brought to
your attention in Inspection Repert No. 50-409/81-1) forwarded ¥; our
letter dated October 23, 1901, We examined this matter during the
inspection conducted on December 1-2, 1981, and have e lurther quest ‘ons.

Your cooperation with ws is apprecinted.

Sivcerely,

_,/j o f
" LL'.\‘ LD oyt
_// \M - S d by

Charles E. Norelius, Director

Division of Engineering and
Technical Inspection

cc: Mr, R. E. Shimshak, Plant
Superintendent

cc w/ltr dtd 11/23/81:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Mr. John J. Duffy, Chief
Boiler Inspector
Mr. Stanley York, Chairman
Public Service Commission
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